
NOTICE OF OPEN APPOINTIVE POSITION 

 

 

The Board of County Commissioners is seeking a public-spirited citizen who is willing to 

serve as a member on the Library Board of Trustees.  The Library Board is a governing 

board that meets once a month.  This person will serve on a five (5) member board and 

act as Library Trustee for the public library.  This person will serve a term through 

October 31, 2022.  For more details, interested persons may talk to the Library Director 

for additional information about the Library Board and what the position entails.   

 

Interested persons may obtain an application at Churchill County Human Resources, 155 

N. Taylor St., Suite 155, Fallon, Nevada 89406 or by downloading at: 

www.churchillcounty.org.  All letters and applications are to be submitted to the above 

address not later than 3:00 PM on July 6, 2021. 

 

Pamela D. Moore 

Deputy Clerk to the Board 
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June 23 and 30, 2021 
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